
 
 
 

 
12/07/2023 
 
Julie McMahon 
Executive Engineer 
Environment 
 
Re. Ballynacarrick landfill 
 
Dear Julie, 
 
My apologies for the delayed response.  I can confirm that our current opinion is that the proposed 
activity subject to the receipt of a Waste Licence Review (as per Application Reference LA007427 to 
the Environmental Protection Agency) constitutes exempted development under Article 7(2) of the 
Planning and Development Regulations 2001 (as amended) in that it has the purpose of giving effect 
to conditions attached to a license (Condition 3.14) granted under the Waste Management Act 1996 
(as amended).  
 
This opinion is subject to the completion of an Appropriate Assessment currently being undertaken 
by the EPA. In the event that these screening exercises being undertaken identify likely significant 
effects upon the integrity of any European site arising as a result of the Proposed Development 
(either alone or in combination with other projects) this opinion is likely to change and will be 
reconsidered.  
 
 
I trust that this is in order. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Eunan Quinn 
Senior Planner 
Community Development and Planning Services 


